

EXECUTIVE MANSION PORTO-RICO

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR GOVERNOR'S PALACE SAN JUAN, PORTO RICO.

San Juan, Porto Rico.
April 9, 1923.

En Laeverer

Mr. Robert H. Todd,

Commissioner of Immigration,

San Juan, Porto Rico.

My dear Mr. Todd:

I received your very cordial radiogram en route to Porto Rico.

It was very thoughtful of you to send this message of greeting and good wishes, and I am sending you this note of acknowledgment to indicate how much I appreciate it.

With kindest personal regards, I am Sincerely yours,

House of Representatives U.S.

CONFERENCE OF THE MAJORITY. Dear Modd: Mar. 15. Mours reed, au endoring Shoto Of desired. Glad you approve ette Date. ung adu, Betremie. non ettés afternoon to attend menting un être meterest of ette skeirfling, ele, a pleasaut Doyags. Please quie my kriedest regards to tour friends in Portollice and the Made Lauticipatiement quas Sleaseure sleining etween Soen, Swill Told Strand Strand Soevney Newyork Cety.